
 VNYTEAMLAWA 

To sign up, please contact: 
 

Brandon Nunn 
VNY Public & Community Relations 

818.909.3529 
bnunn@lawa.org 

 

The 3rd Annual WALK ON THE HORIZON is a 
family-friendly event benefitting New Horizons.  This 
year, the event includes activities for children, 
resources for families, light refreshment and 
entertainment.  Team LAWA participants will have 
the option of walking a 2 mile course, or a slightly 
shorter jaunt for those not up to the full 2 mile circuit. 
 

COME SUPPORT A GREAT  
COMMUNITY ORGANIZATION! 

 

EVENT 
INFORMATION 

SUNDAY JUNE 6th, 2010 
 

Cal. State University, Northridge 
Sierra Quad 
18111 Nordhoff Street 
Northridge, CA 91330 
 

* WALK BEGINS AT 9AM 
Wear comfortable shoes and 
attire suitable for warm weather 
 

Please join the VNY Team LAWA on June 6th, 2010 for the 3rd Annual Walk on the Horizon 
 hosted by California State University, Northridge! 


